
Dear MBC Family,

In an effort to keep you updated on events here at MBC, the elders would like to 
highlight a few things.

 As was stated via live stream on Sunday March 15, there will soon be an information 
page on the website containing the latest info on all events related to MBC.

 Effective immediately, with the exception of the live stream service, all events are 
canceled on Sundays through March 31, including Jr. and Sr. high evening meetings.  

 The expositors Seminary classes will continue according to normal class schedule.
 Small groups can make decisions on meeting at their own discretion.
 Your regular giving and offerings can be mailed to the church office, given with ACH 

withdrawal through your bank, or dropped off at the church office on Tuesday.

Please be mindful of the restrictions that have been issued by our federal and state officials. We 
will reevaluate our services and other activities as we approach the end of March. Although it is 
our greatest desire to meet together as the body of Christ, the current situation requires us to 
worship at separate locations. We love you all and continue to pray for you. Please keep our 
church, our community and our government in your prayers as we navigate this issue. If you 
have a need please feel free to let the office or one of the elders know.

Philippians 4:6-7

Elder Team,
Maranatha Bible Church


